
Team Mitsubishi Electric takes part in
Ireland’s Fittest Company

In September, Mitsubishi Electric Ireland proudly participated in Ireland’s Fittest Company

event, sending two teams to compete in a challenging 5km obstacle course. This effort was

in support of The National Maternity Hospital (NMH) Foundation, which provides vital

resources for the health and well-being of mothers and babies at Holles Street Hospital. The

event not only brought team members together for an exciting day out but also raised

awareness and funds to aid NMH’s mission. Through this effort, Mitsubishi Electric Ireland

joined a larger community in raising over €32,000 to support the Foundation's essential

services.

We were delighted to take part in Ireland’s Fittest Company!



The funds raised will contribute directly to the NMH Foundation’s goals, enabling the

hospital to continue delivering specialist, world-class care to thousands of mothers and

babies in need. These contributions will make a lasting impact, supporting NMH’s

efforts to help women and infants "Thrive, Arrive, and Survive." Mitsubishi Electric

Ireland is proud to have played a part in supporting such an essential cause and looks

forward to seeing the difference these funds will make for families across Ireland.


